
 

 

 
 

 
    

    
    

           
 
 
    

 
  

 
 

 
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

MEMORANDUM 

TO: File 
FROM: Kathleen M. Kelly, Branch Chief, OIA 
RE: Meeting with Thomson Reuters 
DATE: November 16, 2011 

On July 15, 2011, Ethiopis Tafara, Director of the U.S. Securities and Exchange 
Commission’s (SEC) Office of International Affairs (OIA) and Kathleen Kelly, Senior 
Counsel in the SEC’s OIA, met with Ambassador Paula Dobriansky, Senior Vice 
President and Global Head of Government and Regulatory Affairs at Thomson Reuters 
and Kate Friedrich, Vice President for Global Affairs at Thomson Reuters. 

The representatives from Thomson Reuters and SEC staff discussed issues related 
to global financial regulation, including the Dodd-Frank Act, the G-20 and Basel III. 



 

 

[No agenda available for this meeting.] 


